
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 11:56 AM 
To: 'Jason Sammon' 

Subject: RE: Video Link in Brisbane for matters AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 

 
Dear Mr Sammon, 
 
Re: AM2016/196 and 197 – Part time and casual employment – Hospitality Awards Conference 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
The Commission’s video-conferencing facilities are only made available for participating parties as 
there are very limited video-links available. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Jason Sammon [mailto:jsammon@qha.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 11:47 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: Video Link in Brisbane for matters AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 

 
Good morning, 
 
My name is Jason Sammon from the Queensland Hotels Association. 
 
I would like to request a video link for Brisbane for matters AM2014/196 and AM2014/197. 
 
We would like this video link to be for observation only. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jason 
 
 
 

Jason Sammon 
Employment Relations Officer 

 
p. 07 3221 6999  f. 07 3221 6649 
 

Level 14 Icon Place, 270 Adelaide Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 
 

GPO Box 343, Brisbane QLD 4001 
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